
 

Save the date! 

 

We invite you to our S1 Open Afternoon on 

Thursday 26
th
 September 2019 

 

 

 

 

1.45 pm – 3.30 pm 

 

Refreshments, exhibition of class work, class visit 

and Head Teacher and Depute Head Teacher 

presentation. 

 

 

Look forward to seeing you to share in the 

successes of S1 


